December 07, 2016

Dear DOT,

This letter is to express gratitude for the excellent job done in completing the Hwy 180 road improvement project from Marinette to Hwy X in Marinette County.

Being in the middle of this project for the duration I must say it was done with ease and made very convenient for those of us living in the construction zones. The project manager and crews are to be commended for the professionalism exerted during the process of the project and the courtesy they displayed.

We are now enjoying the fruits of their labor and are thankful each day for the fine workmanship and beautiful pathway they have provided for us. Our son works for the DOT out of Waukesha, WI with the Survey Dept. And when I mentioned to him how pleased we were as we commented on the new road/bike path etc., he said it would be well to send my thoughts along as they do not always hear the appreciative response people only express to just their neighbors. So... I am following his lead and sending along many thanks for your planning and completion of what has turned out to be a great asset for us in Marinette County, WI.

On behalf of this community of Marinette County citizens...

With deepest thanks and appreciation,

-Ray and Laurel